
  

Q & A with Top Industry Contractors 
 

  

 

 

With SCPFJ's mission being to "educate the public and public officials", we thought it 
would be prudent to get feedback from our top contractor representatives on questions 
that seem to be on the minds of so many. We spoke with Jaimie Angus, President & 
CEO of Griffith Company, Bryan Zatica, President & CEO of Marcro-Z 
Technology, Dave Sorem, Owner of Mike Bubalo Construction, and Matt Pim, 
President & CEO of Riverside Construction Company.  

  

Read More  

  

  

  

More next week from our top Union representatives on these topics, and more 
  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vkXULaW5HJfCYW8FZwSJX4wa5ijBdpB9_NtJcTQSkxvThW412yFl7Szjex9FP6r1sQffLUTWFvNx25769qgMkNg_7YKx7w57CkueW-3-WlNOKTGBzlvelGaf4bw-7-mF_mqB1QiEZvaPDu9Jc-4Sptkp16e13fsSaT8pHSrKhFSAxj9RiPyLrKpXjBhsSJHwMEFPhAnHZxKaMnbNvE_NeKMusD16eBnR&c=e82Keu9kLIBOyVfAK-dM5ZmKhe5abMH1Q-y48roEOmw6sfSt0_nCDw==&ch=rB_71Ajo1gTS9kh0SdtWlOH9Jt-LcJ9j2sJdKZe-l9lDfmsB78U8NQ==

